
 

 

1100 Olive Way, Suite 1250, Seattle WA 98101  ~  Tel.: (206) 442-9029   ~  mcaww@mcaww.net 

 

Talia Baker, CPARB Administrative Staff 

WA State Department of Enterprise Service 

1500 Jefferson St SE 

Olympia, WA 98501 

 

Sent via email to CPARB@des.wa.gov 

 

Re: CPARB – Project Review Committee (PRC) 

Mike D. Shinn Re-Appointment to Specialty Contractor Position  

 

Dear Ms. Baker:  

 

The Mechanical Contractors Association of Western Washington (MCAWW) strongly endorses 

the re-appointment of Mike D. Shinn to the PRC as a Specialty Contractor Representative. 

 

Mike Shinn is a Mechanical Contractor. He has broad knowledge of and experience with public 

works construction and legislation. He is a credible advocate for mechanical specialty 

construction statewide. And he has attended many PRC panels, meetings and training 

sessions.  

 

While it is important to have new members of the committee, it is also important to keep 

experienced members who have knowledge of the extremely important PRC process.  Mr. 

Shinn would ably fill that need. 

 

MCAWW has been heavily involved with Alternative Public Works since its inception.  

 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Mechanical Contractors Association 
of Western Washington 
 

 
 

Ed Kommers 

Executive Director 

 


